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Dear Partner, 

 

We regret to inform you that with reference our contract   from 1st January 2025.  we are forced 

to increase our fee to HUF 1,40  + VAT/box/year. 

We are forced to increase our fees partly because the quantities collected increase steadily year 

by year, but also because in the waste management the inflacion is much higher, then on other 

fields of the economy. 

We hope that you understand the necessity of the  increase and accept the of our fee. 

 

Budapest, 21. January 2025. 

 

                                                                                           Yours faithfully 

 

 

                                                                                           András Miklósi 

                                                                                         Managing Director 

 

 


